
Court Building Team Meeting – 12th September 2016  

Present: David Fleming (DF), John Robson (JR), Jim Douglas (JD) Isabel Munn (IM) 

Apologies Elizabeth Havens (EH) 

Meeting was to see what the response should be to SCTS as Stonehaven Court Building has been 

bumped from 3 of their meetings and is now expected to be heard at the meeting of 20th 

September. 

It was agreed that although it was frustrating that they hadn’t discussed the business plan and CAT 

there was little point in requesting that they should make it a priority at their next meeting.  

PAMIS have been offered a room to work from in the Church until the Court Building is ready and 

CAB have premises until the end of 2017.  

Due to the delay LEADER Funding and Big Lottery Awards for All have been withdrawn and further 

applications will be made once the Court Building has been taken over.  

Other funding that has not been received is from Greggs Foundation (£2000) and wind farm funding 

from Hillhead of Auquhirie (£5,000).  

All are to look at the list to see what still requires to be done and can be done before the SCTS make 

a decision for discussion at the next meeting. 

Date of next meeting Monday 26th September at 3pm at 31 South Lodge Drive. 

 


